TOWN OF WESTPORT
TOWN BOARD - Monday, February 4, 2019

The regular semi-monthly meeting of the Town Board was called to order in the Community
Meeting Room of the Bernard J. Kennedy Administration Building at 7:01 p.m. by Chair
Grosskopf. Members present: Cuccia, Enge, Grosskopf, Sipsma, and Trotter. Members absent:
None. Also Present: Peter Lindblad, and Tom Wilson.

No one was present for Public Comment On Matters Not On the Agenda. The minutes of the
January 21, 2019 regular meeting were approved as presented on a motion by Sipsma, second
Cuccia.

Grosskopf and Wilson reported on items before the plan commission/committees. The Audit
Committee recommended payment of bills as presented by the Administrator after questions
were answered and a discussion on the Historic Preservation Commission consultant bill and
use.

For Administrative Matters, Wilson reported that weather caused some issues with tax
collections but it is completed now, and also that the Public Works crew was very busy keeping
up with the weather in the last week but the Town is still within budget parameters.

For Miscellaneous Business or Forthcoming Events raised, Wilson asked about the Board
reviewing Town inclusion under the new County Zoning Code and was advised there was no
reason to post on the agenda as there is no interest in changing back to County jurisdiction; and,
Cuccia inquired about the status of the monitors in the meeting room.

Current bills were paid as presented by the Administrator and recommended by the Audit
Committee after questions were answered on a motion by Sipsma, second Enge.

Motion to adjourn by Sipsma, second Cuccia. The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Thomas G. Wilson
Town Attorney/Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer
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